
What is Expected in all Areas of Ministry 

In the Diocese of Niagara, we feel that a program of good management and screening for all staff and 
volunteers is a necessary, important and worthwhile step in maintaining safe and vibrant ministries.  In 
2001 Niagara began the process bringing all parishes and associated ministries on board with an up to 
date policy that outlined a 10-step process for implementing a screening and management process.  The 
diocesan policy clearly outlines the expectations that all parishes and associated ministries were 
expected to be in full compliance with the policy since January 2002. 

 


